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POST CARD 

Dear Radio Listener: 

Thank you very much for your 
recent letter verifying a reception 
of WJ R. We in turn wish to say 

that your report was correct. We 
appreciate communications from 
our listeners and we want you to 
feel that WJ R is your station and 
hope you will let us hear From you 
often. Very truly yours, 

WiR 
THE GOODWILL STATION 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

Walnutport, 

Penna. 
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